Dudley House School

Newsletter - 28th September 2021



Dear Parents,

What's Been Happening?

These are some of the things we have been up to so far this term. Don't forget to look at our Facebook page and website for photos and more information.

Family Fun Event

It was lovely to see everyone at the PTFA Family Fun event. Everyone certainly seemed to be having plenty of fun.

Class 3 Visit to the Park

On 15th September Class 3 visited Wyndham Park as part of their English and Science topic. They used their experience to write a recount in the style of Anthony Browne's book 'Voices in the Park'.

Class 2 Walk to the Park

On 20th September Class 2 enjoyed a walk to the Park looking for signs of Autumn and treasures.

Fitness Day

Wednesday 22nd September was National Fitness Day. All the children took part in fitness activities throughout the day.

Future Events

Evacuee Day - Tuesday 29th September

Class 4 will be having an Evacuee Day tomorrow We look forward to seeing the children wearing their evacuee outfits and they are excited to experience life as an evacuee. Children should remember to bring a coat as rain is forecast.

Gaia Visit - Friday 1st October

Years 1 to 6 will be going to St Wulfram's Church on Friday morning to view the Gaia exhibition. The artwork provides the opportunity to see our planet, floating in three dimensions. We will also be taking part in activities about looking after our world.

Harvest Festival - Wednesday 6th October

This will be held at 8:50am on Wednesday 6th October. All are welcome to attend.

To help us celebrate we would be grateful if parents could contribute produce which will be donated to Grantham Foodbank. Items they need include: tinned meat, casserole sauces, cereals, soup, steamed puddings, custard, tinned fruit, coffee, tea, cordials, children's treats and biscuits, jam and spreads, deodorant, toilet paper, salad cream, and sauces.

Please bring any produce into school by the morning of Tuesday 5th October.

Parent's Evening - Wednesday 13th October

Parent's Evening will be held on Wednesday 13th October. A sign-up sheet will be on display in the reception area for you to choose an appointment time to meet with your child's teacher(s).

Information

As the weather changes colds will be more common. Please phone the School if your child will be off sick by 9:00am. If your child has any symptoms of Covid-19 they should remain at home and you should arrange for them to have a PCR test letting us know the test result.

Jenny Johnson (Headteacher)